
 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Welcome back to the new home of 

Handsworth Preschool.    Further to the 

relocation newsletter sent out to 

everyone at Easter, here is a reminder 

of our new contact details: 07860 

655066.  Please call this number to 

report absences or to speak to staff 

during session time. 

Ruth’s number remains the same for any 

administrative issues.  

 

As we enter the last term of this 

academic year the weather should 

hopefully (!) get gradually warmer over 

the coming weeks.  With this in mind, 

can we please remind you to ensure that 

you have applied suitable sun protection 

to your child before the start of the 

preschool session (many creams now last 

for 8 – 10 hours) as well as bringing in a 

clearly labeled sunhat.  Drinks are 

always available & we will encourage 

children to drink enough to keep them 

fully hydrated. 

 

May Fete   Saturday 6 May, 2-4pm 

Please show your support by telling all 

your friends and family and attending 

our Fete this coming Saturday. The 

Preschool Committee have invested a lot 

of their own time into organising this 

event and I’m sure it will be a fantastic 

afternoon with lots to see and do.  
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Summer Term 2017 -     

First Half 
 

Dates for your diary 

May Fete (2-4pm)                         6 May 

Half Term                     29 May – 1 June 

Sports Day    14 June (details to follow) 

Keyworker Consultation             22 June 

(An appointment schedule will be 

available nearer the time)  

Summer Outing       12 July  (details to 

follow) 

Last day of term                     18 July 

 

Coffee morning 

Many thanks to those of you who 

supported our coffee morning on 30 

March by either attending or donating 

cakes, we raised   45.50  plus an 

additional  61 from the raffle, all of 

which will go towards funding our new 

garden area at the Baptist Church.  

 

Admissions for September 2017 – Can 

you please advised our administrator, 

Ruth, as soon as possible as to whether 

your child will be staying with us & 

returning in September or leaving 

Handsworth Preschool at the end of the 

Summer Term. 

  

And finally............. 

• Please continue to check the 

notice board or website for 

further/additional information. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Golden Rules: 
 

We walk indoors 

 

We share our Toys 

 

We use indoor voices 

indoors 

 

We are kind 

 

We listen to grown ups 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


